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10 October 2014 
For immediate release 
 
Lois Rossi joins IVCC 
 
IVCC is pleased to welcome Lois Rossi to its team. Lois was formerly Director of the 
Registration Division in the Office of Pesticide Programs of the US Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA).  She will work with IVCC and its partners to navigate an efficient and effective 
path through the regulatory process, getting novel life-saving vector control solutions to 
market as soon as possible. 
 
In a career at the EPA spanning 37 years, Lois Rossi was responsible not only for the 
registration of all conventional pesticides but also for the re-evaluation of approximately 400 
active ingredients. Since 2004, she served on the Codex Committee on Pesticide Residues 
(CCPR) and was a member of the US delegation to the OECD Working Group on Pesticides 
and the Registration Steering group. In 2003 she served on the staff of the Plant Health 
Section within the Directorate General for Health and Consumer Affairs, European 
Commission. 
 
Lois has a Bachelor of Arts degree in Zoology from the University of New Hampshire and a 
Master of Science degree in Biostatistics and Epidemiology from Georgetown University.  
She is a native of Rhode Island. 
 
Welcoming Lois to IVCC, CEO Nick Hamon said, ‘We are delighted to have Lois join the 
IVCC team at a time when we are focused on selecting novel anti-malarial chemistries for full 
development. Her valuable experience and understanding of the importance of a robust, 
equitable and efficient registration system will be of great help in making innovative new 
public health tools available to those who need them most in the shortest possible time.’  
 
Lois Rossi said ‘I am delighted to be working with IVCC and its partners, applying my 
knowledge and experience to providing chemical tools that can save lives and contribute 
towards making the vision of a world without malaria a reality’. 
 
As well as working with IVCC, Lois will be pursuing a number of other projects that will 
enable her to put her wide experience in environmental protection to good use. 
 
/ends 
 
 
 

 


